
Dear fellow jazz educators, 
 

It is my pleasure to write to you on behalf of the Conservatorium van Amsterdam about the 
Keep an Eye Summer Jazz Workshop 2016. This year, our annual summer course will take 
place in collaboration with Manhattan School of Music in Amsterdam from July 4 – July 8, 
2016. 
  
The Keep an Eye Summer Jazz Workshop is designed for professional level musicians and 
offers an opportunity to students to grow and develop artistically, through lessons, 
workshops, jams, master classes, lectures and concerts at Europe’s largest jazz department. 
  
With faculty of the Conservatorium van Amsterdam and the Manhattan School of Music, 
New York:  
a.o. Justin DiCioccio, John Riley, Yaniv Nachum, Dick Oatts, Jesse van Ruller and Jay 
Anderson. 
  
Keep an Eye Scholarships are available for a limited number of jazz students based on their 
application recordings. Travel reimbursement optional.  
  
Please find enclosed the e-flyer to inform your students about the Keep an Eye Summer Jazz 
Workshop 2016. We would be very grateful if you could display these for your students. For 
more information you can contact me or visit our website.  
  
Thank you very much for your co-operation! 
  
 Kind regards, 
 
Anne Marleen de Jong 

 

http://www.ahk.nl/en/conservatorium/study-programmes/workshops-masterclasses-and-summer-schools/keep-an-eye-summer-jazz/

